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WASHINGTON, D.C. – Interior Assistant Secretary – Indian Affairs Neal McCaleb will appear on C-
SPAN’s live nationwide public affairs call-in program “Washington Journal” on Sunday, July 15, 2001, at
9:15 a.m. (EDT). He will be speaking on contemporary American Indian issues, tribal economic
development, education and his goal of shaping the Bureau of Indian Affairs into a 21st century service
agency responsive to the agency’s customers: federally recognized tribes and American Indians and
Alaska Natives.

Who: Assistant Secretary – Indian Affairs Neal A. McCaleb
What: Appearance on C-SPAN’s “Washington Journal” program
When: 9:15 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. (EDT), Sunday, July 15, 2001
Where: C-SPAN studios, Washington, D.C.
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